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Futurity 

The 2010 Futurity has been closed out and the profit of $312.67 was sent to the Treasurer.  The 2011 Futurity currently has 23 new 
Bitch nominations with 17 new Litters nominated.  The 2011 Futurity has $1,310 in the account.   
 

National Show Committee and Guidelines 

The National Specialty Policies and Guidelines are up to date.  I have a request from Joy Windle for specialty information for 2013.  
 

2010 National Specialty – Ft. Mitchell, KY – May 16-22, 2010 
Another successful National Specialty!  My sincere thank you to Gale Snoddy and the show team who outdid themselves in making it 
enjoyable for new-comers and the long-time attendees alike.  Although the final income/expense report is not available yet, it looks 
like there will be a healthy profit.   
 

2011 National Specialty – Lawrence, KS – April 3-9, 2011 

The 2011 show committee has been busy with great plans for the National.  Application to the AKC has gone in and judges panel is 
approved.  The specialty is in conflict with two all-breed shows and approval is waiting for them to release Borzoi.  The ASFA 
approval has been received and the field contract is in the works.  The 18 month calendar project, headed by Cindi Gredys, for a fund 
raising project is in high gear and we hope everyone will have one hanging of their wall. 
 

2012 National Specialty – Richland, WA – May 20-26, 2012 

A trip to Eastern Washington and a site visit of the host hotel was done on June 28.  A contract is in the process of negotiation and 
should be signed soon.  Robin is busy already in making plans and soliciting for a working committee.  The following judge names 
have been submitted for Board approval.  They are in order of choice: 
 

Obedience/Rally Judge  
James Thompson 
Sue Cox 
Allan Immerman 
  
Junior Showmanship 
Steven Kass 
Tammie Wilcox 
Helen Brettell  
 
ASFA Lure Trial 
Lyndell Ackerman 
Charles Roberts 
Gregory Ward 
Pat Ingrahm – Calgary, Canada 
 
 

2010 Yearbook 

The 2010 Yearbook was a huge success.  It has been closed out and a check for $21,162.68 was sent to the Treasurer.  The remaining 
inventory is 21 books.  All request for copies need to go through K.C. Artley, BCOA Treasurer.  When they are gone we will produce 
a CD of the Yearbook. 

BTRC Report 

The BTRC Committee met on July 14 to discuss the investment policy and to make decisions on maturing bonds.  Another meeting is 
scheduled for August 19 to finalize policy. 
 

Borzoi Throw Project 

I invited three artists to submit artwork for the throw.  One artist has declined and another will try and have a first draft before the 
Board meeting.  I have not heard from the third.  I would like the throws available for x-mas ordering. 



   


